
 

 

 

 

City of Cambridge 
Department of Public Works 

147 Hampshire Street 

Cambridge, MA 02139 

theworks@cambridgema.gov

Owen O'Riordan, Commissioner  voice:  617 349 4800                           

 TDD:   617 499 9924 

 

October 24, 2015 

RE: Infrastructure Improvements Project – Area 4 Neighborhood 

PRE-CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE:  

Laser Survey & Parking Impacts 
 

 

Garaj pa 

Sem estacionamento 

No dispone de aparcamiento 

 
 
   

 

As part of the Area 4 Neighborhood Project, there will be LASER SURVEY work on October 26th through 

November 20th, 2015*. During this work, NO PARKING will be allowed from 7am-4pm, for streets being 

surveyed – two blocks at a time to minimize parking impacts (see map). Please pay attention to the “No Parking” 

signs that will be posted 24-hours in advance of work. *NOTE: Work is weather dependent and subject to change 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

             FOR PROJECT INFORMATION: 
          visit/visitar http://www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/Area4Neighborhood 

 

CONTACTS:                                                                                                                                                                               
Kathy Watkins, City Engineer, Dept. of Public Works        KyAnn Anderson, Community Relations, Kleinfelder                                   

(617) 349-4751 / kwatkins@cambridgema.gov                   (617) 498-4708 / kanderson@kleinfelder.com                           

DPW 24-Hour Emergency Hotline: (617)349-4800 
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